
 

  

  

To: McElroy Metal Valued Customers 

  

From: Scott Slone, Senior Director of Sales 

  

Subject: Upcoming Price Adjustment Effective March 20, 2025 

  

Date: February 20, 2025 

  

Dear Valued Customer, 

  

Rising raw material costs, including increases in both paint and steel, are impacting our 
business. As a result, McElroy Metal will implement a 7% price increase on all products. 

  

To secure current pricing, please ensure that: 

1. Orders are received by Noon on March 20, 2025 

2. Orders ship on or before April 4, 2025 

To maintain fair access to materials, McElroy Metal reserves the right to limit order 
quantities based on historical usage. 

  

We anticipate further price increases due to raw material costs and additional tariffs in 
the coming months.  We will keep you informed as new details emerge. We sincerely 
appreciate your business and continued support. 

  

If you have any questions, please reach out to your McElroy Metal representative. 

https://url.us.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/3UtLCR6DVYcWvnYmuOsZT1HwbZ?domain=info.mcelroymetal.com


  

  

  

McElroy Metal, 1500 Hamilton Road, Bossier City, LA 71111, United States, (318) 747-
8000  

Unsubscribe Manage preferences  

  

 

https://url.us.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/Fg3jCVOKVpuyx0BwcQtyTE2nQr?domain=info.mcelroymetal.com
https://url.us.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/dKG8CW6X9Ocq5z39TpuRTo6P-I?domain=info.mcelroymetal.com

